
Dear Norwood Park Community, 

 

To kick off the new year, School Council is running a fundraiser with West Coast Seeds to 

raise funds for new athletic uniforms.  

 

Did you know Norwood will earn 40% of every packet sold? 

 

We chose this fundraiser because we would like to support our environment and promote 

sustainability while supporting our students. West Coast Seeds provides Canada No 1 seeds - 

untreated and non-GMO. They have a wide range of vegetables, herbs, and flowers, so there is 

something for everyone! Start planning your spring gardens!! 

 

All seeds can be ordered from this fundraising site: 
https://fundraising.westcoastseeds.com/pages/organizations/norwood-park-elementary 

 

 

 

 

Please ensure that you order from this site only, otherwise we 

will not earn the 40%. Once you have added your choices to 

your cart and proceeded to the checkout page, please fill in 

your student’s name and teacher. Orders will be shipped to the 

school by the end of February – in plenty of time for the 

growing season – and will be sent home with your student.  

 

 

 

 

Please make sure to order by January 31st, to avoid disappointment.  

 

If you are unable to order online, please contact Stevie, fundraising organizer, at 

norwoodparkSC@hwdsb.on.ca, for help. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support and HAPPY GROWING! 

 

Norwood Park School Council 
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